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Mr. President,
Thailand welcomes Brazil’s endeavours in ensuring essential rights for the most vulnerable during the COVID-19 pandemic, particularly the Emergency Aid and its vaccination campaign.  In this regard, Thailand recommends that Brazil provide social protection and more government funding of basic needs such as education, housing and food for vulnerable groups.
Additionally, Thailand notes that Brazil has put in place a National Guidelines on business and human rights.  We recommend Brazil to expedite the conclusion of the National Action Plan on Businesses and Human Rights (BHR), in consultation with relevant stakeholders, and promote cooperation with them in the implementing process.
Thailand wishes the Brazilian delegation all success in the review.
Thank you.
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